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MONTREAL

May 28th, 1931.

The Principal,
MoGill University, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir;
Unclosed please find 

copy of letter to Ur. A. D. Walsh, 
acting Dean of the Faculty of 
Dentistry.

Chairman ofAs you are
„„ Faculty meetings, I think it 
in order to furnish you with a copy 
of this communication.
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